
 
 
 

Fee Waiver/Lunch Application 
 
Dear TPS Proud Parents/Guardians: 

 
At the beginning of each school year, we ask all families to complete 
the enclosed form to determine if your student is eligible for free or a 
reduced fee for breakfast and lunch.  We are asking all families to 
complete the form, regardless if your student eats at school or not. 
 
By doing so, your student could be eligible for: 

● Free or reduced classroom fees 
● NCAA free or reduced application fee 
● ACT/SAT free or reduced application fee 
● College application fees waived ($40-70 per school) 

 
Your child’s school could also be eligible for the following: 

● Title I funding 
● Free tutoring and mentoring 
● Free school supplies 
● Free or reduced-cost field trips 

 
If you have any questions, please visit tps.org or contact the 
principal at your student’s school. 
 


